
Pharmacy Technician - Program Disclosure

State Licensure Requirements:

Miller-Motte College’s Pharmacy Technician program prepares graduates to sit for the national

certification exam to obtain a Certified Pharmacy Technician (CPhT) certification credential. The

Pharmacy Technician program is a Pharmacy Technician Certification Board (PTCB) Recognized

Education/Training Program. Eligibility requirements for the CPhT include a passing score on the

Pharmacy Technician Certification Exam (PTCE) with PTCB or the ExCPT Certification Exam with the

National Healthcare Association (NHA).

The following states currently have no licensure requirement to obtain employment as a pharmacy

technician, although some may require registration to obtain employment and/or to complete

externship:

Delaware
Georgia
Hawaii

Missouri
New Jersey
South Carolina

Tennessee
Vermont
Wisconsin

The following states require additional post licensure training or employer based on the job training.

Oklahoma West Virginia

The school has made the determination as shown below which states/US territories accept the CPhT

certification credential to fulfill pharmacy technician state licensure requirements and which states do

not. The Certified Pharmacy Technician (CPhT) certification credential is recognized as a primary

contributing factor to meet the requirements to obtain licensure in:

Alaska
Alabama
Arkansas
Arizona
California
Colorado
Connecticut
District of Columbia
Florida
Idaho
Illinois
Indiana
Iowa

Kansas
Kentucky
Louisiana
Maine
Maryland
Massachusetts
Mississippi
Montana
Nebraska
Nevada
New Hampshire
New Mexico
New York

North Carolina
Oregon
Pennsylvania
Puerto Rico
Rhode Island
South Dakota
Texas
Utah
US Virgin Islands
Virginia
Washington
Wyoming
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Miller-Motte College in Chattanooga fulfills the requirements for licensure by the Florida Board of

Pharmacy for the Pharmacy Technician training program (License RTTP1198).

The Certified Pharmacy Technician (CPhT) certification credential is NOT recognized as a primary

contributing factor to meet the requirements to obtain licensure in:

American Samoa**
Guam**
Marshall Islands**
Federated States of Micronesia**
Michigan

Minnesota

North Dakota
Northern Mariana Islands**
Ohio
Palau**

As a result, we do not enroll students in the Pharmacy Technician program who are looking to pursue

licensure in these states.

**While the CPhT certification credential may meet the requirements to obtain licensure in American

Samoa, Guam, Marshall Islands, Federated States of Micronesia, Northern Mariana Islands and Palau,

individuals located in these US territories are not permitted to enroll in online programs at Miller-Motte

College.

The states listed above may not accept the CPhT certification credential and/or may require completion

of a state specific board-approved pharmacy technician training program, a program accredited by a

specific accrediting agency or training under the direction of a state-specific licensed pharmacist prior to

obtaining a state license.

I attest that I have received and read the Pharmacy Technician program disclosure. I understand that in

addition to certification and licensure requirements, each state may require that Pharmacy Technicians

be registered, complete Continuing Education Units, and/or maintain registration to work in the field.

_______________________________________

Student Name

_______________________________________

Student Signature Date
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